
PRINCIPALS:  Please Share These Minutes with Your Athletic Director 
Regular Meeting of PIAA District 6 – May 13, 2013 

  
Call to Order of the May 13, 2013, Meeting 
Chairman Rossi called the meeting of the District 6 Committee to order at 3:40 PM in the 
library at Hollidaysburg Area Senior High School. Present were: Alberta Ake, Charles 
Glasser, Kathy Getz, Dean Rossi, David Crumrine, Donald Hosterman, William 
Marshall, Kim Hubler, Michael Hudak, Norman Krumenacker, James Price, Michael 
Vuckovich and Curtis Whitesel. Those not present were David Caldwell, Ralph Cecere, 
Thomas Kakabar, Kenneth Salem and Gary Jubas. 
 
Approval of Minutes 
On a motion by James Price and William Marshall, the minutes of the April 11, 2013 
meeting were approved. 
 
Financial Reports  
On a motion by Michael Hudak and Alberta Ake, the Committee approved the April 
2013 Financial Report.  
 
On a motion by James Price and Charles Glasser, the Committee approved the Swimming 
Financial Report, presented by Curtis Whitesel. 
 
Sportsmanship    
Kathy Getz and Michael Hudak reviewed the below-listed disqualification form.   
                T&F West Branch player                 swearing   
 
Eligibility Hearings  
There were no eligibility hearings. 
 
Foreign Exchange Eligibility Hearings 
There were no foreign exchange hearings. 
 
Communications 
A motion was made by William Marshall and Norman Krumenacker to approve the 
request from Leechburg Area School District to become a member school in the PIAA 
District 6, Heritage Conference motion passed with a vote of 12-1. 
 
A motion was made by Kim Hubler and James Price to approve the request from Juniata 
to enter into a cooperative sports agreement with East Juniata in the sport of field hockey 
motion passed with a vote of 13-0. 
 
A motion was made by Donald Hosterman and Curtis Whitesel to approve the request 
from Penn Cambria to enter into a cooperative sports agreement with Bishop Carroll in 
the sport of boys’ soccer motion passed with a vote of 13-0 
 



The West PAC Conference voted to move the Junior High Basketball seasons, annually, 
to two weeks prior to the winter varsity start date while ending two weeks prior to the 
winter varsity end date beginning with the 2014-15 school term. 
 
The Next Meeting 
With no further business to come before the Committee, James Price and Alberta Ake 
made a motion that the meeting be adjourned; time was 5:15 PM. 
 
The next regular meeting of the PIAA District 6 Committee will be held on Monday, 
June 12, 2013, in the Central High School Library at 9:00 AM.  
         

Respectfully Submitted, 
         

Sherry Montgomery  
                                                    Secretary/Treasurer 
 


